

CPVB Booster Meeting
CPHS Fieldhouse
September 5, 2024 @ 5:30 pm

1. Approval of Welcome meeting minutes (8/8/2024)
2. Meet the Timberwolves
 - a. Wednesday, Sept 18 6pm-8pm
 - b. Need volunteer to run hat sales
3. Media Board Update
 - a. Installation beginning Sept 10th
 - b. Total Cost: \$7,970.38
 - c. Total given to date: \$3,827.84 as of 9/5
4. Financial Report
 - a. Current balance as of 8/31/24 - \$31,674.37
 - b. Fundraising-
 - i. Sponsorship: \$17,089
 - ii. Online Fundraiser as of 9/4 - \$14,495
 - c. Upcoming Expenses (teacher appreciate shirts, cause night shirts, banners - JV, Freshman and sponsors, silent disco)
5. Committee Updates
 - a. Event Committee
 - i. Volleypalooza:
 1. Thank you to Amanda Slaughter (Volleypalooza hospitality)
 2. Thank you Elise Stebe for picking up Thursday/Friday and all the help sat
 3. All those who donated and worked concession
 - ii. Volley For a Cause 10/27: Betsy
 - iii. Sponsor Night 10/27: Maureen
 - iv. Middle School Night 9/3: Thanks Meghan
 - v. Parent Night- 10/29
 - vi. Senior Night- 10/29: Valerie
 - vii. Banquet 12/9: Michelle
 - b. Volunteer Committee
 - i. Locker Room Decorations (9/3, 9/27, 10/18, and 10/29): Jenny Kurz
 - ii. Banners in Gym: Eric and Valerie Simon
 - iii. Team Dinners:
 1. Varsity- Phyllis
 2. JV- Sara
 3. Fresh- Lori
 - c. Design Committee
 - i. Website: Beth
 - ii. Media Board: Maureen
 - iii. Game Day Programs: Beth
 - iv. Senior/End of Season Videos: Michelle and Mack
 1. Submit your videos/photos to: cphsvbphotos@gmail.com

6. Next meeting proposed Thursday, Oct 10th @ 6pm

Meeting Minutes:

Haley called the meeting to order at 5:36 pm. Haley asked for approval of the minutes from the last meeting. Sara motioned to approve. Beth seconds the approval.

Coach M gave an update that the banners came in today. She needs to go through them. She asked that we remind the girls to get their emails in for Snap Raise.

For the Meet the Timberwolves event, we will have a booth where we can sell hats. We will get more details in the coming days. We can't sell ice cream at that event because Kona Ice will already be there.

The Media board is being installed on 9/10. We will be playing in Georgetown that day. Coach Brown will coordinate to get this moved in. The media board will be placed to the left of the scoreboard. We will ask boys and girls basketball boosters if we need additional assistance with the media board finances.

Bianca provided a financial report. We should get a check soon from Snap Raise- we still have 2 weeks. Upcoming expenses are teacher appreciation shirts. Coach M has extra shirts- she will count and see what she has. Michelle has a contact if we need more shirts printed. We will need around 37 shirts- each player and our team manager will select a teacher.

An update on banners was provided. The JV and Freshman teams will also have banners- they will be smaller than varsity. Sponsor banners were ordered.

Headphones will be ordered for 20. These will be used for warmups at tournaments/matches at schools that don't allow loud music.

Updates from the Events Committee were provided. Volleypalooza went well. Concession sales exceeded expectations. Betsy gave an update on Volley For A Cause. An email will be coming out this coming Monday with more details. It will include a sign up for baked goods to sell. Haley asked Betsy to bring extra packaging for the baked goods.

Maureen is doing sponsor appreciation thank you night. Sponsor appreciation is 9/27. Maureen has foam boards being done at Minute Man Press. Maureen will add a thank you sticker to each poster board. She will send an invite to our sponsors to invite them to sponsor appreciation night.

Michelle provided an update on the banquet. She toured the facility. She will reach out to the senior parents to get menu ideas for the evening.

Miriam confirmed she has the CPVB backdrop for pictures when we need to use it- likely will be needed at banquet.

Jenny gave an update on locker room decorations. The girls loved the beach decor used this week.. Next up is western theme. We have some decor from last year we can use for western theme. We need to be sure we are doing clean up the morning after. We can push clean up to Monday morning if we need to.

Team dinners- Phyllis sent out a sign-up for varsity. Per Sara, JV also sent out a sign up with meetings occurring every couple weeks or so. The freshman sign up is also out with most spots already filled. Their first dinner was this evening, 9/5/24.

Beth provided an update on the booster website. She needs to get the photos to finish out individual team pages.

Media provided an update on the media content for the media board. She is working on the media that will play on the screen. She will test the presentation once the board is installed. We will have to switch between applications- hype will be a video and we may need to swap to slides. She needs to put the Vype photos in her presentation. She will include montage clips of the girls individually as well.

For seniors, give them a list of what we want them/their parents to send in. Start asking for media submissions through the groupme channels so that we aren't flooded closer to the banquet.

Next meeting is October 10th at 5:30. Meeting adjourned at 6:30 pm.